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September 8, 2024 

 

The regular monthly meeting of local 45 took place on the above date at the DAR House in 

Bethlehem Pa.  All officers and board members were present except for John Middlecamp 

The  following were accepted into membership upon motion of Rohal and Danner: Kai Fox and 

Lindsay Mozeko. 

 

The minutes of the previous meeting were accepted upon motion of Danner and Krasley 

Bills in the amount of $2,915.45 were ordered paid upon motion of Krasley and Williams 

The Treasurer’s report was approved upon motion of Krasley and Williams 

The  business agent reported work dues collections of $295.20 for August and for the year we are 

at $11,730.45.  Accepted upon motion of Kemmerer and Richmond. 

 

A discussion of the rates for the public service scale took place President Yale proposed a $3.00 

increase with overtime at $11.00 and cartage at $75.00.  We will vote on this at the October 

meeting. 

A discussion of summer concerts was held with the main focus on attendance. 

President Yale announced we are still looking into using Intune software at the local. 

President Yale announced that attorney Taglioli has retired.  Attorney Taglioli has suggested his 

replacement.  We will check his recommendation. 

The resignation of Colin Stavinoha was accepted upon motion of Krasley and Heiney. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 10:30 A:M upon motion of Kemmerer and Krasley 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Matthew Cascioli  
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